
 Pacific Palisades Community Council 
VOTING & ELECTION INFORMATION 

 

2024 PPCC Area and At-large Representatives Election 
 

Notice of Ballot Availability:  Ballots for the election of Area Representatives and the At-large 
Representative to the Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) are made available to all 
community members (including residents, business operators and property owners in Pacific 
Palisades) in the following ways:    

• Ballot Availability - Online ballots (electronic voting procedure) will be available by clicking 
on the red “VOTE” button on the PPCC website, www.pacpalicc.org, starting August 16 at 
8am.  Voting will end on August 30 at 8pm. There will be no paper ballots.  
  

• Eligible voters who need assistance may email questions to the Election Committee at 
pacpalicc90272@gmail.com. 

•  Eligibility:  All individuals at least 18 years old as of August 30, 2024, who reside in Pacific 
Palisades are eligible to vote for an Area Representative in the Area in which they reside and 
for the At-large Representative. Individuals at least 18 years old as of August 30, 2024, who 
do not reside in, but who own real property in or operate a business located in Pacific 
Palisades, are eligible to vote only for the At-large Representative. For further information, 
visit PPCC’s website, www.pacpalicc.org, or email info@pacpalicc.org. 

• There are thirteen candidates in total in this year’s Area and At-large elections for eight Area 
Representative seats and one At-large Representative seat on the board of PPCC. The list of 
candidates and their statements are posted on the PPCC website at www.pacpalicc.org. 
There shall be no write-in candidates.  

Constituents are invited to learn more about the candidates and their positions in the following 
ways:    

• August 8, 6:00 pm: The PPCC Candidates Forum will be held at the Pacific Palisades library 
Meeting Room. This will be an in-person meeting, with a Zoom element during the regular 
PPCC Board Meeting. The forum details and format can be found on our website at 
www.pacpalicc.org. During the forum, all candidates will have the opportunity to introduce 
themselves with brief remarks. Candidates in contested seats will then be posed a series of 
questions curated by the Election Committee and asked by the Election Committee Chair (one 
minute for each answer). The audience (residents of PPCC Areas 3 or 6) will then be invited 
to ask additional questions directed to all candidates in either Area 3 or 6. These questions 
will be posed by question card or via Zoom chat and curated by the Election Committee Chair.  
Candidates will have one minute for each response. Finally, all candidates will have the 
opportunity to make closing remarks (under one minute, each).  
   

• Now until August 30: Candidate Statements can be viewed on the PPCC website.  
Candidates can also take constituents’ questions via email. Please send any outstanding 
questions that arise after the Candidates’ Forum to the Election Committee Chair at 
pacpalicc90272@gmail.com. 

“VOTE” button can be accessed online only at www.pacpalicc.org 
Voting begins at 8 am on August 16th 

Online voting ends (polls close) at 8pm on August 30th 
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